City of Albugquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUCUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 10, 1990

Frank Lovelady

Lovelady & Assoclates

7408 Morrow, NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE; DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO MARTIN J. VIGIL BUILDING
(J-14/D91) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED JULY 31, 1990

Dear Mr. Lovelady:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of July 31, 1990, listed
are some concerns that will need to be addressed prior to approval,

1, 0.002 ft/ft slope is not adequate to drain the runoff. A minimum of
.5% slope is required.

2. If the alley is paved and you can demonstrate that it will carry the
runoff toward the closest Iimproved public street., Then you may want
to design for this concept.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,
M ,Wasz?‘ a
Fred J. Aguitre,
Hydrologist
BJM:FJA/bs]
(WP+2086)
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